
AIAA Greater Huntsville 

Section Goes to the Stars 

and Finds Water 

 The Greater Huntsville Section of the 

American Institute of Aeronautics and 

Astronautics (AIAA) attended a Minor League 

Baseball game between the Huntsville Stars 

and the Jackson Generals on July 8 at Joe Davis 

Stadium in Huntsville, Alabama.  Seventeen 

hardy section members, family and friends braved a stormy weather forecast for an evening of 

baseball and camaraderie.  The night began with each attendee writing down a prediction of the 

final score.  The slips of paper were then put in a bag to be drawn for a free drink after each Stars 

homerun.   

Unfortunately, the poor weather 

forecast proved accurate.  The skies opened up 

during the 6th inning and fans took shelter from 

the rain.  The game was soon called with the 

home team behind but not before many 

hotdogs and beverages were downed, several 

exciting plays were made, a foul ball was 

caught one-handed by a section attendee and a 

Stars homerun produced a free drink for one 

lucky individual.  The person with the closest guess to the final score was awarded free 

attendance at the next section luncheon.   

The Greater Huntsville Section enjoyed its trip to the Stars despite the unwanted 

discovery of H2O.  

The American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics 

(AIAA) is the principal society and voice serving the aerospace 

profession. Its purpose is to advance the arts, sciences, and 

technology of aeronautics and astronautics and to foster and 

promote the professionalism of those engaged in these pursuits.  

The Greater Huntsville Section of the AIAA works to provide a 

professional forum for the local aerospace community.   For more 

information, visit www.hsv-aiaa.org or e-mail distribution@hsv-

aiaa.org.  
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